
 

3888 State Street, STE 204        Santa Barbara, CA 93105-3164 

Phone (805) 899-2700 

August 19, 2021 
 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission   via E-file at puc.filingcenter@puc.oregon.gov 
201 High St SE, Salem OR 97301 
PO Box 1088, Salem OR 97308-1088 
 
RE:   Request to Cancel Certificate of Authority  
 CP 1454, TeleSpan Communications, LLC 
  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
TeleSpan Communications, LLC wishes to voluntarily cancel its Certificate of Authority 
(CP 1454) to operate as a Competitive Provider of telecommunications in the state of 
Oregon.  
 
TeleSpan Communications, LLC has never provided services in the state of Oregon and 
does not intend to pursue that line of business in the future. 
 
Please issue a cancellation order. 
 
Thank you, 
 
TELESPAN COMMUNICATIONS, LLC 
 

 
Karen Poythress 
Manager/Member 
 
 
 


